
 

Latest news: 
 Back to Campus for a fun-filled Saturday 

 
Some 200 members from the King’s family including 
teachers, alumni, students and parents gathered 
together on 6 March for an afternoon of fun and 
excitement at the “King’s College Games Day 2010”, 
an annual event co-organized by the School and the 
Parents Teachers Association.  It allowed alumni to 
meet and mingle with fellow old boys & girls and talk 
about their good times at school.  
 

In that afternoon, the 
school was abuzz with 
activities as many reached the campus early to get themselves ready 
for the day.  Participants assembled at the School Hall for a simple 
kickoff ceremony.  The revelers enjoyed an array of fun-filled 
activities like, soccer, basketball, badminton, table-tennis, chess, 
bridge, flower arrangement, etc. throughout that memorable 
afternoon.   

 
The success of the event was attributed to the relentless efforts, 
generous contributions and enthusiastic participation of alumni, staff, 
students and their parents.  For more… 

 
 Exchange Tour to Beijing 2010 

 
The tour to our sister school, Beijing 
Huiwen Middle School, has been held 
for the fourth time.  This year, 29 
students led by our Principal, Mr HO, 
teacher-in-charge of External Affairs, 
Miss NG, and music teacher, Ms FUNG, 
visited Beijing between 6 April and   
10 April 2010 for a 5-day music 
exchange tour.   
 
This exchange programme aims at enhancing our students' understanding of our motherland, 
as well as their national identity through various outings and learning activities.  Students 

were given opportunities to 
participate in classroom lessons as well 
as sporting and cultural activities, 
meet with their pen pals, enjoy free 
time with their host families, and tour 
around the historical monuments. 
For more… 

 
Sponsorship for this event is most 
welcomed.  You can contact our 
teacher-in-charge of External Affairs, 
Ms NG Wai-king, at 2255-0013. 

http://www.kings.edu.hk/pages/news&events/news/0910/apr10/etb.htm
http://www.kings.edu.hk/pages/gallery/09-10%20Games%20Day/album/index.html


 
 New “Alumni” 

icon!!! 
 
Watch out for the 
newly introduced 
“Alumni” icon on our 
school webpage!  It 
will lead you directly 
to the “KC for 
Alumni” page.  
For more… 
 

 Job shadowing opportunities for our S4 to S6 students 
 
Under the New Senior Secondary (NSS) Curriculum, Other Learning Experiences (OLE) is one 
of the three components that complement the core and elective subjects for the whole 
person development of students.  Schools have to offer students a range of OLE 
opportunities encouraging them to participate in the five areas of OLE, namely Moral and 
Civic Education, Community Service, Career-related Experiences, Aesthetic Development and 
Physical Development.   
 
We are now seeking job shadowing opportunities from ALL OF OUR RENOWNED ALUMNI.  
If you are interested in offering our students with work experience options through 
which they will learn about a particular kind of job by shadowing you through the 
work day, please contact our Careers Mistress, Ms WONG Ka-wai, at 2255-0081 for details. 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

The Golden Bond: Alma Mater and You! 
Make the most of the opportunities that are available to maintain your continued connection with 
the School, through its alumni initiatives. 

 
 Would you like to celebrate your important moments at your Alma Mater? 

You could … 
- celebrate your graduation anniversary with your fellow schoolmates; or 
- organize a reunion with your class. 
 

 Would you like to support the work of your Alma Mater? 
You could … 
- share life experience 
- deliver a talk 
- help with mentoring 
- arrange a career visit to your company 
- sponsor school events, e.g. the exchange programme, etc. 
 

 Would you like ……? 
 

We would welcome any of your initiatives as we believe that alumni play a key role in helping King’s 
College to climb to new heights in the ever-changing 21st Century. 
 

“Uniting Kingsians to support King’s development” 
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